

Inglewood Extended School Care May/June 2023

Congratulations to our 6th grade graduate: Kelsey A.

Best of Luck....We know you will be awesome in Middle School!!

Important Parent Information/Reminders

- PLEASE INFORM THE EXTENDED SCHOOL CARE STAFF OF CHANGES TO YOUR CHILD'S SCHEDULE WITH US. THIS INCLUDES ALL AFTERSCHOOL ACTIVITIES.
- Sign in and out will take place at the cafeteria Door #10. Parents/guardians will be signing all children in and out of our program daily. We ask that all drop off and pick up be done by entering at Door #10.
- Parents will be required to check their children for COVID- 19 related symptoms prior to sending them to school/care. Children exhibiting these symptoms of illness shall stay home.
- We will be reinforcing handwashing, social distancing and good hygiene practices throughout the day.
- Credit card payments can be made by visiting northpenn.epaytrak.com and setting up an account. All credit card payments MUST be made by the 1st of the month to be considered on time.

Important Dates

May 16th: No School/No Program offered. May 29th: No School/No Program offered.

June 14th: *Last Day of School/Early Dismissal Day @ 12:35pm.

* Please send lunch to school with your child or have your child take a grab and go lunch from SNS.

Important Phone Numbers

Inglewood Extended School Care: 215.368.9743 Extended School Care Office: 215.853.1039 Inglewood Elementary School Office: 215.368.2992

What We Have Been Doing

In April we added bunnies and butterflies to the bulletin board. We also did many crafts with our April showers theme, which included some umbrellas, ducks, rain boots and rain clouds.

May/June Themes:

May Bouquet
Trip to the Beach
(Shark Week)

Have a Great Summer!!!